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Dear Parents/Carers,

“We need technology in every classroom and in every student and teacher's hand, because it is the pen and paper of our time, and it is the lens through which we experience much of our world.”
David Warlick

We are really looking forward to meeting your child in September as they embark on their secondary school experience with us at Haywood Academy.  And, as we anticipate the new school year in September, we are excited to be continuing with our digital learning initiative.  We hope that all our students will bring in laptops, Chromebooks or tablets with a keyboard, to use for educational purpose.  Having ongoing access to technology will help your child develop greater independence, increase engagement, and develop skills required to thrive in the 21st Century.

The educational activities may include using their device to access resources, or homework, teachers have provided on Google Classrooms, complete assignments, and for personal organisation.  Other activities could see your child researching information, producing documents, analysing data, participating in surveys, producing videos, reading e-books, creating blogs, taking notes, or scheduling events. 

Furthermore, a focus of this initiative is digital citizenship, which is the responsible use of technology.  Your child will learn digital skills, ethics, etiquette, and online safety.  These are important aspects of participating in today’s world.  Please visit www.clt-haywood.coop for guidance on digital safety and online etiquette.

We know that purchasing a device outright may be difficult for some families and we would like to offer you the opportunity to sign up to the Chromebook Scheme.  A new portal will be open as of Wednesday 1st June 2022 and close on Wednesday 10th August 2022.  This will allow you to purchase a Chromebook and make monthly payments over a term of your choosing.  There is a fantastic support and warranty package included in this offer, allowing you peace of mind should the device need repairs or become accidentally damaged.   If you do require any financial support with the purchase of a Chromebook, please get in touch with the Academy directly. 



To access this portal go to: https://www.tech4learners.co.uk/users/login and enter the following details:

Username:	Haywood2022
Password:	S3cure22! 


[bookmark: _Hlk103777255][bookmark: _GoBack]Once logged in, you will be able to select your child’s next year group, Y7, in school and the term you would 
like to pay over, which will determine the monthly cost.  This includes the device and insurance to fix or replace the device, should it be accidently damaged. 

If you feel may need some help with these payments, please contact us by email at chromebooksupport@citylearningtrust.org.  In addition, if you have any further questions regarding the above information, please contact the Academy directly and we will answer any questions you may have.  

Thank you again and I look forward to seeing all our students in September with their Chromebook. 
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Mrs Davies
Head of Digital Learning
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